FROM: NCI at Frederick

TO: List NOTICE

ON: MON xx Dec 2018 at 09:00

Dear Users of the Scientific Library:

The National Cancer Institute, Office of Scientific Operations, kindly requests your participation in helping us assess Scientific Library support for staff working at the NCI at Frederick. This survey will determine how Scientific Library services are currently being used and how we may best meet the evolving needs of our community in the future. This survey should be completed internally by Government employees, fellows, interns, volunteers, as well as contractor (Leidos Biomedical Research, Inc.) and resident subcontractor employees. This survey should only take approximately 15 minutes and is not intended to be a performance evaluation for the Scientific Library.

There are two sections to the survey:

- (1) General information and current usage, and
- (2) Innovation and outlook.

Please respond to this survey by xx Dec 2018 so that we can determine how to best meet your needs for Scientific Library support. Thank you kindly for contributing.

Best regards,

Walter G. Hubert

Scientific Program Director overseeing this survey initiative.